Burke, Teresita

"s.22(1) Personal and Confidential"

From: Jeff Shannon «

Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2017 11:35 PM
To: Public Hearing

Subject: 1296 West Broadway (153 rental units)

f would like to know if council has taken any measures to ensure that these new rental units are affordable for people
who live and work in Vancouver, keeping in mind that most make less than $20/hr. | have recently read an article from
Global news about council recently approving a condo project because it had rentals (the rentals were advertised for
5400 a month for a 450 sq ft 1 bedrm). That is inexcusable ignorance on the part of council !!






